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Brooklands Farm Development

Tue 4/23/2024 7:44 PM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

To Whom it may concern:

We are residents at_and strongly object to the proposed

development of Brooklands Farm and raise the following objections:

There is massive overdevelopment in the area, including the Grassmere Development and various
other local projects, along with the proposed development in Tyler Hill and Blean.

Increasing traffic through these already heavily congested country lanes, the whole infrastructure is
insufficient to support the increase in traffic coming off of the new Thanet Way.

The area already suffers badly from flooding during heavy rain with traffic being redirected, it is a
recipe for disaster.

There will be a massive impact on the nature conservation in the area and our wildlife.

Doctor’s surgeries will be overwhelmed, it is already extremely difficult to get an appointment, and the
same applies to hospitals and dentists.

Impact on people’s wellbeing will be significant with the increase of people, traffic, noise, pollution etc.
Water Companies cannot cope as it is, with sewage being pumped into our seas affecting our marine
life.

Lack of employment in the area, where will all these extra people work, or will they congest the
motorways even further by travelling to outlying towns to work, and London, increasing traffic
pollution and reducing air quality.

We personally find it absolutely ridiculous that Canterbury can even consider this development along
with all the other proposed developments in this area, We feel it is time to consider local people and
their wellbeing instead of turning our beautiful area into a carbon copy of London. There is more to
consider here than lining the pockets of businesses and developers, money isn't everything!

Regards

Sharon Cross
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